
THE TOWN OF STAMFORD

Now Available for Public
Review

Hazard Mitigation
Plan

Please scan the QR code or go to
www.townofstamfordvermont.org

to review the plan.

Comments should be submitted to Dara Zink via email to dzink@bcrcvt.org
by April 8th, 2024

The Town of Stamford is currently updating the 2015 Hazard
Mitigation Plan. Hazard mitigation planning will help the town
reduce or eliminate the risk of hazardous events against life

and property. This plan will also be used to assist the town in
gaining funding for mitigation projects. 

Please take a moment to review the draft plan and provide
your feedback.  


